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We Oregonians have voted consistently for years against a sales tax.  The CAT tax 

was forced on Oregonians and is a sales tax even though our government refuses to 

acknowledge it as such and does not allow it to to be shown on most sales receipts, 

thereby keeping it hidden.  Do NOT add a sales tax on tires.  Oregonians don't want 

more taxes and most definitely don't want a sales tax.  Vote NO!  Use the excessive 

taxes we already pay wisely instead of taxing us more. 


